
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                        
 

 

 
 

New Sermon Series beginning next week….   
   BEING THE CHURCH 

 
     Come and learn what it is to be the church….read this  

     newsletter to see how you can become more involved! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Won by One to Jamaica…Summit United Methodist is returning to Harmons! Join us for 

a week of serving in Jamaica by building relationships, supporting in house construction, 
school projects, and sharing meals. Interested? Join us for an interest meeting on  

April 7th at 5 PM! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Church Meetings this week… 
 Tuesday, April 9th Trustees at 6PM 
    Finance Committee at 6 PM 

    Church Council at 7 PM 
 
United Methodist Foundation Presentation - April 10th at 6:30 PM 
All members and friends of the Summit United Methodist Congregation are invited to a 
presentation by the United Methodist Foundation of Pennsylvania on Wednesday, April 10th, at 
6:30 PM. A representative of the Foundation will provide an explanation and update on our 

endowment account with the Foundation and discuss future opportunities for planned giving to 
support the church's ministries.  

 

The Flash 
Summit United  
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April 5, 2024 



Asbury Class is starting a new study Finding Peace Through Humility – a study of the Book of 
Judges by Joel Muddamalle today.  They will be meeting in the classroom next to the YMCA’s office 

downstairs.  All are welcome to join them. 
 

Spring Clean Up The church spring clean-up day is scheduled for Saturday, 
April 13th 8 AM.  Please plan to help with yard work and window cleaning. 
 

 
Worship Servants If you would like to become more 
involved…why not become a worship servant…there are  

many ways to serve. 
 

 
o Ushers should contact Frank Walker 
o Greeters contact Anita Muenz  
o Acolytes contact Ellen Strobel 
o Worship Leaders or Children Message Presenters contact Pastor Tom or Colleen Osborn 

o Technology Support has several options Camera Operator, Power Point Presenter, 
Facebook Monitor….contact Lori Costello  

We would like to set up a schedule for the coming weeks and training is available. 
 

 

 
Updating the church Directory and adding photos in the coming 
weeks I would like to update the current church directory and add 

photos of our members to the database to help with the transition for 
our new pastor.  If you could please check the Church Directory in the 

welcome center in the binder and make any address, email or phone 
number changes that would be appreciated.  Photos will be gathered in 
the coming weeks or you can choose to email a current photo to the 

church office at sumc-office@verizon.net  Thanks! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

https://summitumc.net/calendar/ 
 
 
 

 

Spring Discipleship Speaker Series with Rev. Dr. Roger Owens Join with our Stephen 

Ministry team on Thursday, April 11th at noon for a ZOOM meeting on the spiritual practice 
of Christian meditation.  Bring your lunch to enjoy during this one hour meeting about 

how meditation and mindfulness can ease stress and anxiety in our busy lives.  Water and 
coffee will be provided. 
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